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CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 2013 
 

Friday 6th December 2013 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 13 December 2013 we’re inviting all pupils to take part in Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Save 

the Children. 

 

Everyone will be invited to wear their silliest, sparkliest or cosiest Christmas woollies and if you would like to 

make a minimum donation of £1, to help save children’s lives around the world. If your child doesn’t have a 

festive sweater, don’t worry – it’s easy to decorate a plain jumper with tinsel, baubles or homemade 

snowflakes. We will be asking the children to come to school in school uniform but wearing the Christmas 

Jumper over shirts/blouses. 

 

To find out more, please see the Christmas Jumper Day posters around the school, or come and talk to your 

child’s teacher. You can also visit the event website at: www.christmasjumperday.org and learn more about 

Save the Children at: www.savethechildren.org.uk. 

 

We’d really appreciate your help to make Christmas Jumper Day a huge success. 

 

With your support we’re looking forward to a woolly fun day!  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 


